
Clyde – are learning new fairytales every week. They are having fun being creative and 

building confidence in literacy. Well done to Harrison who has settled well into Class Islay, 

making new friendships.                                                                                                                                

Lomond – are enjoying P.E. with the Sports Coaches from Cardonald College. They have 

even had some sunny days outside on the MUGA! They have also enjoyed learning 

about space; the planets, stars and other moons of our solar system.                                                                                                                                                 

Nevis  – are going to Irvine Beach as part of their Citizen Science Project. Well done to 

Jax, who has developed his social skills by leading group games.                                                                                                                                                                    

Thistle -   have enjoyed becoming engineers to create their own inventions for the ’If I 

were an Engineer...’ competition. They have also been developing their coding skills in 

class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As always if you require 

any further information 

please do not hesitate  

to contact Mrs Blair or 

Mrs Hamilton (Principal 

Teachers) on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                      

 

Please ensure the 

information we have is 

correct and up-to-date, 

and update on Parent 

Portal or  advise of any 

change.   

 

 

  
 

Eco Spot! 

Rag Bag Recycling                                                                                                                                                                         

We have a metal textiles                                                                                                              

recycling facility – located in the car 

park.                                                                                                                                                                      

We accept (in bags): 

• All clothing 

• Household textiles such as sheets, blankets, towels and                                                          

curtains (no pillows or duvets) 

• Handbags and belts 

• Paired footwear 

 

The total raised so far this session for our school from this 

 initiative is £137.10. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

The school will close for  

the Spring Break on:  

Friday 4th April at 2:30pm  

and will re-open on 

Tuesday 22nd April.  

SANDWOOD LCR NEWS 

www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk  
 

                       March 2025 

 

 

 

http://www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/
http://www.uk-energy-saving.com/clothes_recycling.gif


 


